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Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Hi Merle,
Thanks for returning the questionnaire. 

The enclosed is what I came up with for your write-up.

If there are any mistakes, and/or if you’d like to make any additions or corrections, just mark up one of the enclosed and send it to me. It’s very easy to change it at this point, so don’t be bashful if you’d like to see some changes.

If this is okay as it is, just indicate that on one of the enclosed, and return it to me. One of the enclosed is for you to keep for your file.

I will be mailing scrapbooks to all who filled out the questionnaires. That won’t happen for several months, but you will be getting one.

Thanks again,

Bill Hoke

PS:

I decided not to print current photos with the individual write-up’s afterall because some people didn’t want to send current photos in. So I changed the write-up’s I had written previously so that they now show just the Nornir picture. All the write-up’s will now be the same showing just the Nornir picture. I did scan your current photo and I’m planning to show it and the current photos of others in a separate section of the scrapbook.

Note to Merle: There is a Russian saying, “There is the past and there is the future, and there is a brief instant between them. That instant is called life”
I used all the real estate we have, so … while we can change your write-up … we can’t make it longer. If we add something, we will need to subtract an equal number of words. Thanks again.

